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SMTES LGI Room May 5th & 6th

Hadley-Luzerne Central School District will be conducting its annual Kindergarten Round-Up on

Thursday, May 5 and Friday, May 6, 2022. The round-up will take place at the Stuart M.

Townsend Elementary School in the LGI Room. Students are eligible for Kindergarten if they turn

five (5) years of age on or before December 1, 2022. If you read this notice and know of any family

member or neighbor with school age children who are eligible to attend Kindergarten, please share

this announcement with them. Please complete the information below and return this form to the

Stuart M. Townsend Elementary School Office, P.O. Box 200, Lake Luzerne, NY 12846. You will

receive an informational letter that will include a scheduled time for you and your child to attend

the Kindergarten Round-Up. This form is also available on our website HLCS.org. Should you need

any additional information about Kindergarten Round-Up, call the Stuart M. Townsend Elementary

School at 696-2378 ext. 1101.

Name of Child:  ______________________________________________________________

Date of Birth:  __________________________  Gender:  _______

Parent(s)/Guardian:____________________________________________________________

Physical Address:  ____________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________

Mailing Address:    ____________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________

Phone:  __________________________________     E-mail:  __________________________

Stuart M. Townsend Elementary

P.O. Box 200

27 Hyland Drive

Lake Luzerne, NY  12846

(518) 696-2378 Ext. 1101


